
Nathan Holmes
Planning Deputy
Los Angeles City Council
200 N. Spring Street Room 410
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Re: 17236 South Hoover Street
Case No. VTT-73816 and APC-2015-3175-ZC

PLUM and City Council Scheduling Request

Dear Ms. Anderson:

In regards to its pending application to construct 15 single-family buildings at 17236 South Hoover Street 
(the ''Project”). We understand that the City Council's jurisdiction over the above- referenced matter ends 
on or about June 30, 2017. The purpose of this letter is to request a 90 day extension of that deadline for 
the City Council to act in this case until September 30, 2017. Our client agrees to allow the City Council 
to retain jurisdiction over this matter through September 30,2017.

Thank you for your cooperation with regard to this matter. As always, please do not hesitate to call with 
any questions or comments that you may have.

Sincerely,

Ali Awad,

cc: Rocky Wiles, Commission Office Manager (Via E-mail) 
Matthew Lum, Department of City Planning (Via E-mail) 
Sharon Dickinson, Office of the City Clerk (Via Email)


